
This letter should not be construed to suggest that the Commission would necessarily agree to such a
1

request.

UNITED STATES OF AMERICA

FEDERAL TRADE COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20580

Office of the Secretary

November 6, 2012

The Honorable Pedro R. Pierluisi
United States House of Representatives
Washington, D.C. 20515

Re: In the Matter of Cooperativa de Farmacias Puertorriqueñas (“Coopharma”)
FTC File No.101 0079, Docket No. C-4374

Dear Resident Commissioner Pierluisi:  

Thank you for your comment regarding the proposed consent order involving the
Cooperatiu
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